
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What am I learning this half term? 

This half term our topic is “Party time”.  The children will be 

looking at parties that have experienced ranging from birthdays 

to religious celebrations.  Please send us pictures or videos on 

Tapestry so we can build on children’s experiences. In maths we 

are covering counting numeral recognition up to 10 and 

matching amounts to these. Also, we will explore money 

through play.  In our Science we look at different materials and 

what keeps us dry. Our Artist of the half Term is Kandinsky 

famous for the variety of shapes in his paintings. Within 

computing we are learning how to use different tools to create 

a simple picture. 
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Outside Learning  

As we head into the 

winter months wellies 

and a waterproof coat 

are essential for out 

outdoor learning. If you 

want to keep wellies in 

your child’s locker please 

feel free. 

PE Day  

Our PE is every Friday. 

Lots of PE will be 

outside so please 

wear dark supportive 

footwear. Please send 

your child in in their 

PE Kit on this day. 

         Phonics  

This half term our main 

focus is rhyming games 

and songs, voice sounds, 

alliteration and 

tempo/volume with 

musical instruments  

Reading  

Reading books are sent home starting next week. 

Your child can read and change their book every 

day. We are following book quarantine to ensure no 

cross contamination. We have a reading incentive 

and if you read as much as possible (little and often) 

there are rewards such as Star Books. 

Home Learning  

Tapestry posts will go out 

twice a week and please 

upload  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


